
 

 

Memo 

 

 
 
 
 
 
To:  Members of Council          
 
From:  Mayor Letham  
 
Date:  February 7, 2017    
 
Subject: Council Appointee to the Waste Management Committee  
  

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Waste Management Committee composition consists of five members of Council 
and two staff. Currently there are only four Councillors on this committee.  
 
As per the terms of reference regarding composition the Mayor needs to appoint 
another member of Council to sit on this committee. 
 
This memo addresses the appointment.  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION TO COUNCIL  
 
RESOLVED THAT the memo from Mayor Letham dated February 7, 2017 regarding the 
Council appointee to the Waste Management Committee, be received and;  
THAT Councillor Pollard be appointed to the Waste Management Committee effective 
immediately with the term ending November 30, 2018.  
 


